
We close today for 

the 2 week Spring 

Bank break. You will 

recall that we made it 

2 weeks by combining 

all our training days 

so that those of you 

who wished to could 

purchase holidays 

when other schools 

were open, thus       

reducing the cost. 

We reopen on       

Monday 10th June—

children in the      

building for 8.50am 

please. 

  

Unattended children 

It is lovely that as your 

children reach the top 

end of school they start 

to be given  greater 

freedoms, such as  

walking to or from 

school without          

parents/carers. 

With this trust comes 

greater scrutiny. Your 

children are your       

responsibility right 

through to then         

entering the school 

building, and become 

your responsibility 

again from the  

Half Term Holiday 

Wibsey Primary— The Community School 

Judith Cummins, 

our local MP,      

visited Year 4 last      

Friday to answer 

some tough     

questions that had 

been prepared for 

her by the children. 

We welcome back 
Mrs Baldwin and 
Mrs Davies from 
Maternity leave. 
Mrs Baldwin will 
be taking class 
6:1 and Mrs   

Davies in 1:3 part 
time. 
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Lunches after half term 

 

Daily choices                 

Jacket Potatoes, Paninis, 

Sandwiches & Fruit. 

No Sandwiches        

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

Mac & Cheese/
Vegetarian Chilli &     

Nachos 

Tuesday  

Meat Lasagne/Halal BBQ 

Chicken Pasta Bake/

Soya Mince Cottage Pie 

Wednesday  

Roast of the Day/Halal 

Roast Chicken Breast/

Braised Quorn Sausage 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato Pizza/

Assorted Jacket Potatoes 

Friday  

   Fish Fingers/Salmon 

Fishcakes/Veg Dippers 

Have a great 

extended 

half-term 

N M Cooper 

Nigel M. 

Cooper 

Headteacher  -

Team Wibsey 
 

moment they leave 

their teachers. 

There have been 

some incidences of 

poor behaviour from 

a very small          

minority of children. 

If necessary we will 

have to ask you to 

accompany your 

children both to and 

from school, as they 

will not be allowed 

on the site            

unsupervised. 

Please speak to your 

children about this 

privilege.  


